
Yearbook Announcements 

For this newsletter that you are reading right now, you can
submit comics in FULL color outlined with sharpie and just
art as well as decent jokes 
Submit art to be IN the yearbook 
You can now pay the pre-order for the 2018-2019 yearbook
at the student store for $35 
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Around the Campus 

If you are bored and have nothing to do at lunch, come
check out some clubs. Sure you may not want to but just try
it. Also if you are into sports you can go to the field or the
basketball courts. You can either play or hang out. 
 
Every Wednesday and Friday, leadership plays music and
hosts games. Of course you've seen it already but have you
participated? No pressure though. I just don't know what to
write here. 



Its time to hear the news. As you know Halloween has
passed however we have a fun little comic on the next
page that is Halloween themed. The artists name was in
the page before this. Day of the dead is November 2
and Drill team will be performing from periods 3-6.
Now, here is the calendar for November: 
 

News 

Change is the law of life, 
And those who look only to 
the past or present are 
certain to miss the future. 
-John F. Kennedy 

S T A R R  K I N G  E C H O E S  

November 12: No School-Veterans Day Observed
November 19-23: No School-Thanksgiving Break
November 28: Magnet Parent meeting in library 5:00-
6:00pm
For people who ride the magnet buses, early pick-up till
December 4

Do not forget to submit art to Yearbook and start paying the
pre-order sale at the student store for the yearbook. 
 
Tell us your feedback: 
https://goo.gl/forms/VmrwteUMGCOKiWHZ2 
 
Don't forget to submit jokes and comics to Ms. Rizzo in Rm.
316 or email me at 
kdelapena0002@mymail.lausd.net 
 
Anyways lets look back in TSK history. Here is a photo of the
original newsletter published in Friday, December 2, 1932. 

https://goo.gl/forms/7G75ZMewy3xrwrEJ3



